
 

Next Meeting 

If you missed our Sept. 2 program with JD Wicker of SDSU, click on the image below to watch a recording of the 
meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you to Glenn Younger of Grah Safe and Lock for sponsoring our meeting’s Inspirational Moment. 

 
 

If you are interested in learning more about Mainly Mozart’s A Path Forward Benefit Con-
cert, an open-air concert commemorating the 20th Anniversary of 9/11 with legendary sax-

ophonist Branford Marsalis, or would like to purchase tickets, click here. 
 
 

 

                                                       NEXT MEETING - SEPTEMBER 9 
Controversial, outrageous, hilarious, and legendary sports anchor and commenta-
tor Ted Leitner will be joining us. In his signature free-form style, Leitner will 
regale San Diego Rotary with stories, memories and reflections on his 40-year 
career as the Padres radio voice. 

After the meeting, you can meet Ted and purchase a signed copy of his new book 
Ted Talks: Uncle Teddy’s Fond Memories, Crazy Stories and Heartfelt Reflec-
tions ($25) 

PLEASE RSVP HERE IF YOU WILL BE ATTENDING THIS MEETING IN PERSON 

Cannot attend in person? Here is the weekly recurring ZOOM LINK to tune in virtually at 12:30pm:   

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_x-62cFf7TDGucnK5ozdFCQ 

You can also phone in to listen to the meeting:  Phone: 1-669-900-6833  Password: 84903061996# (include the “pound” sign). 
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DON’T FORGET YOUR MASK! A mask is required to enter the conference center and for the du-
ration of our meeting, with the only exception being while you are eating. After finishing your lunch, 
you are expected to put your mask back on. Also, please respect your fellow Rotarians by refraining 

from hugs and handshakes. Thank you for your understanding and support! 

https://www.mainlymozart.org/path-forward?mc_cid=43b51c0ae2&mc_eid=55bcc20994
https://sandiegorotary.wufoo.com/forms/p194ntx0085lv7/
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_x-62cFf7TDGucnK5ozdFCQ
https://vimeo.com/596831364
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In Memoriam This week’s 
BIRTHDAYS 

                     September 
 
Tom Turner   6 

John Alioto   7 

Joe Austin   7 

Bob Russell   8 

Paul Devermann  8 

John Lindholm  8 

Gene Trepte              8 

Zack Albrecht   8 

Andy Liska              9 

Karen Hewitt   9 

Mary Walshok   10 

Constance Carroll  12 

Jim Jessop   12 

 

 
 

Upcoming Programs 

ALL MEETINGS ARE HELD AT LIBERTY STATION CONFERENCE 
CENTER UNLESS OTHERWISE NOTED 

 

Sept 9 - Ted Leitner, Sports Anchor & Commentator 
 

Sept. 30 - Shaka Johnson, Vice President & Associate General Counsel, 
Sony Electronics 

Rotary Office Job Opportunity 

 
The San Diego Rotary office is currently hiring for a part-time Operations/Executive Assistant.   
 

Click here for the job description.  
 
Please share this information with any one you may know that would be interested and fit the qualifications.  
 
Deadline to apply is September 30, 2021. Please email resumes to Executive Director, Jordan Maharaj 
(jordan@rotary33.org). Questions about this position can also be directed to the same email address or by calling the 
office at (619) 299-3309. The successful candidate can anticipate to begin work mid to late November. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 

Larry R. Clapper 
1942-2021 

 
Larry passed away on Saturday, August 28.  He is sur-
vived by wife Gretchen Vik, daughter Laurie Chamber-
lin, granddaughter Kate and grandson Ian (DC), and son 

Dave Clapper, grandsons Cameron and Zachary 
(Seattle), as well as his brother Lyle Clapper 

(Bentonville, Arkansas) and his sister Edie Marks 
(Fruita, Colorado). Services are postponed due to 

COVID 19 concerns.  
 

Larry was a Club 33 member for 25 years.  
 

If you would like to send a message of condolence to 
Larry’s family, please send them to Gretchen at 4518 

Max Drive, San Diego CA 92115. 

https://www.sandiegorotary.club/
https://www.sandiegorotary.club/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/SD-Rotary-Part-Time-Ops-EA-JD.pdf
mailto:jordan@rotary33.org


In continuing our support of the Alliance for African Assistance’s efforts to help the resettlement of 510 Afghan ref-
ugees here in San Diego, we hope you will consider donating some of the items that are listed below. You are wel-
come to deliver them at the Liberty Station Conference Center on Thursday when you arrive for our meeting, at the 
Rotary office (please call ahead for office hours), or you can drop off items directly at the Alliance office by first 

calling (619) 282-4218. 

Please visit this link for more information or if you would like to make a monetary donation instead https://
www.alliance-for-africa.org. Thank you!  

 

Diapers (size 3-4 especially) 
Baby wipes 

Laundry detergent 
Large trash bags 

Food containers with lids 
Pots and Pans 

Plates and utensils 
Children's backpack for school 

School supplies for children 
3T - 10  children clothes 

Women’s underpants size s or m 
Women’s socks 

Small women’s jeans  
Feminine hygiene products 
Small /medium men’s jeans 

Men’s underwear and t-shirts, small , medium.  
A few large t-shirts  

Men Hygiene Products; shaving cream, razors 
Regular size shampoo/conditioner  

Soap 
Towels 

Toothbrushes and toothpaste 
Deodorant  

Hair brushes 
Flip flops - small, med 

Energy bars 
Dry spaghetti 

White rice 
Dried beans, lentils 

Prepared spaghetti sauce  
Corn flakes  
Green Tea 

Sugar 
Cooking oil  

Spices - Turmeric, Salt, Pepper 

https://www.alliance-for-africa.org
https://www.alliance-for-africa.org
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Our Rotaracts of SDSU will be hosting a social mixer and they would be 
honored to have you attend.  
 
The event will be held on Tuesday, September 28th from 6:15-7:30 on 
the 3rd floor of the SDSU Student Union.  
 
The goal of this mixer is to allow opportunities for Rotaracts and Rotarians to interact and get to know each other bet-

ter, find ways to partner in service, and to create mentorship opportunities.  
 
To RSVP, please click the link below.  Cannot attend the event, but interested in the mentor-
ing a Rotaract?  Use the same link below to sign up.   
 
Thank you for supporting our SDSU Rotaracts! 
 
SIGN UP HERE: https://forms.gle/ekcCUUEfvk1mhGJq7 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Pictured below: Voices of Our City Choir Committee members Julia Holladay, Bink Cook and Paul Devermann 
serving meals during the choir’s lunch break.  If you would like to serve on the committee, please contact Julia at 

j.holladay60@gmail.com 

It’s a SDSU Rotaract & San Diego Rotary Mixer! 

Serving Our Community 

https://www.sandiegorotary.club/
https://www.sdsurotaract.org/
https://www.sdsurotaract.org/mentorship.html
https://www.sdsurotaract.org/mentorship.html
https://forms.gle/ekcCUUEfvk1mhGJq7
mailto:j.holladay60@gmail.com

